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VIA EFIS
Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
Goverrnor Office Building
200 Madison Street
Jefferson City, MO  65101

	Re: Tariff Filing to Change the Infrastructure System Replacement Surcharge

Dear Secretary:

	Enclosed for filing is P.S.C. MO No. 6 Fourth Revised Sheet No. 10, which is applicable to the Missouri Gas Energy Division of Laclede Gas Company (“Company”).

	This revised tariff sheet, which has an issue date of January 30, 2015 and an effective date of March 1, 2015, is being filed to change the Infrastructure System Replacement Surcharge (“ISRS”) in accordance with Sections 393.1009, 393.1012 and 393.1015 of the Revised Statutes of Missouri.  A full explanation of the surcharge being proposed by the Company is set forth in the Verified Application and Petition of MGE to Change Its Infrastructure System Replacement Surcharge in Its MGE Service Territory, which is being filed separately today.  As proposed herein, the ISRS would increase the typical residential heating customer’s bill by 39 cents per month or less than 1%.

	Please bring this filing to the attention of the appropriate Commission personnel.

								Sincerely.

								/s/ Michael R. Noack
								Michael R. Noack
								Director of Pricing and Regulatory Affairs
Missouri Gas Energy     3420 Broadway, Kansas City, MO 64111     MissouriGasEnergy.com     Customer Service Line: 816-756-5252 or 800-582-1234
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